Lawrence Association of Neighborhoods Proclamation January 2006

Dear Mayor Highberger, Vice Mayor Amyx, Commissioner Hack. Commissioner
Rundle and Commissioner Schauner:

The Lawrence Association of Neighborhoods hereby supports the Centennial
Neighborhood and University Place Neighborhood Associations in their effort to
collaborate with the City of Lawrence and the Police Department ot Lawrence in
amending the current Disorderly House Nuisance Ordinance.

The purpose in amending the ordinance is to assist the police department in
controlling unruly gatherings or disturbances which constitute a public nuisance.

The goal is to promote public peace, health, safety and welfare of all citizens.
We hope to have your support in amending this ordinance which will improve the

quality of life for all citizens in the City of Lawrence.

Sincerely,
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Gwendolyn Klingenberg
President of the Lawrence Association of Neighborhoods



